
U.S. Department of Justice 

Office of Legal Policy 

Office of Information and Privacy 

Washington, D.C. 20530 
	

MAR 	1 1989 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
	

Re: AG/88-R0448 
Frederick, MD 21701 
	

MMN:CW 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in response to your letter of February 11, 1989, 
regarding your Freedom of Information Act request for records 
pertaining to Click magazine. 

The records released to you by our letter of February 7, 
1989, were referred to this Office by the Federal Bureau of 
Investigation and received in September 1988; there were no 
attachments included with the referral. With respect to your 
interest in records of the Criminal Division, you may wish to 
contact that Division directly or the National Archives and 
Records Administration, if you have not already done so. 

I hope the above is of assistance to you. 

Sincerely, 

Miriam M. Nisbet, Deputy Director 
Office of Information and Privacy 
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